
Ector County Independent School District
Odessa, Texas

Memorandum

TO: Board of Trustees

FROM: Wendell Sollis, Superintendent of Schools

SUBJECT: REPORT ON VIOLENCE AND DRUG 
PREVENTION PROGRAMS IN ECISD [BG-L,M]

DATE: April 26, 2005
______________________________________________________________________________

Adela Vasquez, Director of Public Information and Guidance and Counseling, will give a report 
on the Violence and Drug Prevention Programs in ECISD.  A copy of the District brochure will 
be provided.

********************

No specific action is required.

********************

Respectfully submitted,

Wendell Sollis Adela Vasquez
Superintendent of Schools Director of Public Information, Guidance & 

Counseling


